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Together Towards Success 

With our AIM Values 
 

 
 

Diary Dates 

May 
 

7th May @ 5.00pm 
Year 5 Parent/Carer Meeting 

about secondary 
applications  

 
5th May SCHOOL CLOSED 

Bank Holiday 
 

12/5 to 15/5 
Year 6 SATs Week 

 
24th May - Bushcraft 

Meeting for Y6 families 
 

26th May 
Half Term Week 

SCHOOL CLOSED 
 

Look out next week for our 
Summer Term Events Diary! 

 

Social Media 
 

 

 
Follow us on Instagram: 
 @woodcroft_primary 

 

PSHE Themes 
 

This week we were 
thinking about: 

St Georges Day 
 

 
 

 
Welcome back to the start of the summer term. Look out in next week’s 
Woodcroft Weekly News for our summer term diary! 
 

New Lunch Menu 
Our tasty lunch menus have been updated! You can print out the page at the 
end of this newsletter., or download a separate PDF here … 

 https://www.woodcroft.barnet.sch.uk/school-meals-information/ 
 
All of our meals are cooked fresh, onsite, every day. Children also have 
access to a daily salad bar. Our meals rotate on a three week cycle and there 
are always halal and veggie options. Jacket potatoes with various fillings are 
also available every day. Pupils select their meal with their teacher at morning 
registration and this is then passed onto the kitchen. If you want to advise 
your child on their choices please check the date and select the menu week.  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

https://www.woodcroft.barnet.sch.uk/school-meals-information/


 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Woodcroft is NOW a Smartphone Free School 
We want your child to be healthy, safe and successful at school. We believe 
that for primary age children a smartphone has the potential to do significant 
harm. As a result, the Governing Body of Woodcroft has decided to make our 
school smart phone free.This is a Barnet wide policy and means pupils are not 

allowed to bring a smartphone to school. All smartphones found in school will be 
confiscated and only returned to an adult 
 

If older children absolutely need a phone when travelling independently to and from school then they 
will be allowed to bring a traditional feature phone that allows calls and texts only. Click here for a list of 
alternative phones approved for school use: 

 https://smartphonefreechildhood.co.uk/alternatives 
Smartphone Free School 

We are also asking ALL adults - parents and staff to put away their phones when around 
children in school. This means on the playground at pick up and drop off. Please finish your 
calls at the gate and put your phones away. Staff will politely remind parents and carers of our 
policy if you are using a phone while on school property. We believe this sets a good example 
for all of our young people. 

 
 

 

Barnet Food Waste Policy 

 
 

Barnet has implemented a new food waste policy. We must 
now separate ALL food waste from our general rubbish and 
recycling. Take a look at the poster to see examples of what 
can and can not be included. 
 
The following practices are to be introduced into school in 
order to deal with food waste. 
 

Packed Lunches 
In the dining room we will ONLY accept food waste from 
packed lunches. All general rubbish must be brought home in 
lunch boxes. The following can be disposed of in school. 

●​ Uneaten food 
●​ Yogurt pots 
●​ Juice cartons 

        
      Snacks 

There will be separate bins on the playground and each year group will be issued a food waste bin. 
Pupils will be taught to use the correct bin for their waste. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

https://smartphonefreechildhood.co.uk/alternatives


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Local Children’s Centres 
Take a look at our local children's centre timetables for the summer term below. You can also 
download a PDF copy here … https://bit.ly/42V48Ia  

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

https://bit.ly/42V48Ia


 
 
 

Premises Projects 
You may have noticed some improvement works to our school garden area. Over the Easter break the 
decking was replaced and access was improved. We have also drained the pond. This work is part of 
a school improvement project that will: 

1.​ Move the library back inside the main building 
2.​ Convert the library building into an outside SEND classroom 
3.​ Renew the garden area and replace the pond with a protected flower and nature area 

We have also been busy inside converting two rooms into a new library space by building the shelving 
in preparation for the next stage. 

  

  

This is phase 1 of the project. During the coming term we shall move the library to its new home and 
convert the outside building into an inclusive classroom space.  We also hope to renovate the garden 
area; apologies for the unsightly pond area for the time being.  
We would like to thank Mr Russell, who coordinated the building works over the Easter break. This 
project has also been made possible due to kind donations of shelving and a parent volunteer who is 
working with us on the garden area.  

 

Eggcellent Easter Raffle  
A huge thank you to everyone who bought raffle tickets and donated eggs for our Dance 
Team Easter Raffle. We raised an amazing £655! This will go towards transportation 
and costume for our dance events this year. Special thanks to Mrs Ditchman, Mrs Hatch, 
Mrs Hurley, Mrs Smith and Miss Finnegan for selling raffle tickets.  

                                                                                   Miss Williams 

 

 
 

 



 
 

            Spring Term Attendance Awards 
Every week we announce the best classes for attendance across the school. We believe 
that all pupils should be in school and learning every single day! Today we announce the 
next classes for attendance for the whole of last term. As you can see, it was very close 
at the top! Congratulations to 3R, the spring term attendance champions. 
3R -  1st Place 94.1% 
6C -  2nd Place 94.0% 
2B -  3rd Place 93.8% 

 
 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 


